
USS Midwest, 

 

 

           I would like to apologize for it taking awhile to get a membership report out.  I had some stuff 

going on last week that kept me from reaching a computer.  Hopefully I will have no other issues with 

me getting a report out in a timely manner. 

 

        As of March 5 we have surpassed the 80% target date which is due March 11.  As a region we sit at 

82.471% and with 6 Detachments also above 80%. Congratulations to South Dakota for reaching 114%.  

Thank you Oklahoma, Montana, Nebraska, Kansas and North Dakota for surpassing 80%.  Wyoming is 

just 12 members short of hitting 80% with 3 days to go.  Hopefully since this report is from March 5th 

those 12 members have come in already.  Texas, New Mexico and Colorado you have some work to do.  

I think 80% is reachable for those Detachments as long ass we put in the work to get them in.  Lets reach 

out to Squadrons to see what we can do to get those memberships in.   

 

        Also lets reach we need to figure out how to get our members to renew who have not done so.  as a 

Region we sit at 72.08%, with 21,572 out of 29,926.  We have some work to do but i know we can do it.  

Lets remind our members how important they are to our organization.  If we don't let them know what 

they mean and how they help this organization then why would they stay a member.   

 

For God and Country, 

 

Juan Torres 

Membership Committeeman-Midwest 

2019-2020 


